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 At 19.30  the third Wednesday each month 

Next Meeting  17th May 



Hello 

  I hope that everyone is ok. Hope Brenda is on the mend. Looking forward to seeing you all on 

Wednesday. Let’s hope the weather is good for “Bring your Vehicle night”. 

For those of you that haven’t visited us at Croft yet this is the night to come. Catch up with old 

friends, meet new ones, have a toastie and a coffee or bring a driver and enjoy a good pint. 

Looking forward to seeing you there. 

 Thank  you.     

 

Ernie. 

 

THE NORTHERN VINTAGE TRANSPORT  ASSOCIATION 

 

NEWSLETTER FOR  

April/May 2023 

 

You can now find us on Face book search for 

The Northern Vintage Transport Association. ￼ 

Don’t forget we also have a website where you will find pictures of events we have 

been to and events we have held at the club nights.  www.tnvta.co.uk     

 

 

Welcome to April /May Newsletter 

 Club night is the 17th of May 

Third Wednesday of the month. 

Just a reminder that we are now based a Croft Club 6 Hurworth  Road, 

 Hurworth Place.  DL2 2DA 

Great Bar staff, great toasties and great prices. 

Hope to see you. 



 We hope that you are all getting used to your new two monthly Newsletter.   

You can also find us on the website, TNVTA or even on   Facebook.  

We will answer all your questions and suggestions as soon as we are able.   

We welcome suggestions on how best to share news with you. While we 

understand not all of you wish to use these social media outlets, please rest assured 

we will still print and post you your Newsletter in the usual way.   

  

 

May the 17th is the next club night.   

  
  

It will be Bring your Vehicle to the club night.    

Please come and join us. We really enjoy seeing you and your pride and Joy.  

No need to book to enter your exhibit in just turn up on club night.  Hope the 

weather will be kind to us but at least this year we don’t have to worry about 

cricket balls whizzing through the air  

Don’t forget if you want to camp the club boasts a camp site.   

It cost £6 a night with ehu. To pre book just ring 01325720497 after 6pm and ask 

for Nikki. You will be made most welcome.   

There will be tea and coffee on sale as well as toasties.   

Looking forward to a good turnout.   

  

 

 

April club night   

  

We held a quiz which was a trip down memory lane with the questions all being 

asked about sit coms over the last 50 years. Some were stinkers other were 

remembered with smiles. It is awful when some were our favourite, but the titles 

escaped us. Some head scratching went on that’s for sure. Well done for all who 

took part.   



 March Meeting  

  

We held our Easter competition. We had a very good turnout. Thanks to all who 

took the time to enter. We invited Nikki the landlady to be an impartial judge. She 

was     delighted to do so.   

First place went to Brenda Cooper with her lovely Easter bonnet. This was very 

pretty a worthy winner. Thank you, Brenda, for taking the time to enter.  

Second place went to Ann with her beautiful Sweet Tree. Again, this had lots of 

time spent on it. Thank you, Ann.  

Third place went to a boiled egg version of the Grinch. Who knew the Grinch 

could spoil Easter as well as Christmas.   

Thanks to all who took part it was a fun night.   

  

 

 

Don’t Forget  

If anyone has anything to sell or indeed want to buy something just drop us a line 

to the addresses in the front of the newsletter, we will be more than happy to 

include them in the next newsletter and place them on our web site again listed at 

the front of the newsletter.   

  

 

Has anyone been out and about and would like to write a brief or indeed a longer 

account of their adventures we would be happy to include them in the future 

“newsletters”.  
  

 

And finally 

  

Two Germans walk into a bar and order two Martinis.     The barman askes “Dry?  

To which the customer replied “Nein! Zwei!”  



  

FOR SALE  

  

Trailer from mini chasis. Made to carry 2 mopeds.                                                     

Electrics fitted £50 or nearest offer. 

Ring Mavis on 07783519345 

  

  

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

17th May Bring your vehicle night  

19th /21st May Carry on Croft (scooter club event) 

10th/11th June Tractorfest Newby Hall 

10th /11th June Corbridge 

21st June Club Night. 

9th /10th Sept Hunton Steam Gathering 

17th Sept NVTA Gathering. 

  

Friday 15th December Christmas Party  

(All booked so put in your Diary now.) 
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2023 

18th January AGM 

15th February  Renewals  

10th/11th June Tractorfest Newby Hall 

10th /11th June Corbridge 

9th /10th Sept Hunton Steam Gathering 

17th Sept NVTA Gathering. 

 

 

Entry forms and dates are starting to come out. If you have any we would 

appreciate you letting us have a copy. Lots of events now doing on line forms 

to reduce costs this is impacting many exhibitors .Thank you. 
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